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Madison Brame

From: Jim Cooper <jmcooper1969@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 1:09 PM
To: MV, Regulations
Subject: [External] Regulatory Changes

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown senders. 
To report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing button in Outlook. 
<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pa.gov%2Fcontent%2Fdam%2Fcopapwp-
pagov%2Fen%2Foa%2Fdocuments%2Fdocuments%2Fcofense-report-phishing-user-guide.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CRA-
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%7C638773097485010521%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOi
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gN1mfpU%3D&reserved=0> 
 
 
 
Since Act 27 passed last year, there have been questions about which veterans benefits specifically are not included in 
the definition of income for RETX. Should we spell that out? Also, with all the allowances/changes regarding gross 
income. Would a move to taxable income be more beneficial for our veterans. 
 
Thank you 
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